
Dear committee members, 
This is an unnecessary and illogical bill! We need control of coyotes who kill young lambs and calves. 
Their population is exploding around here since Wildlife Services has been budgeted out of our county. I 
am also sure that ODFW does not want to have to deal with people bringing in coyote carcasses for 
them to dispose of. They hardly have time to do their jobs now! 
Let's get to work on more serious issues in this short session and drop this impractical bill. 
Thank you, 
Connie Dunham 
 
 
--  
Mtnaire Sport Horses 
Mtnaire Pugs 
Owner: Connie Dunham 
Phone: 541-426-3315 
http://www.mtnairesporthorses.com 
http://www.mtnairepugs.com 
 

http://www.mtnairesporthorse.com/
http://www.mtnairepugs.com/

